
 

125 Colfax Street 
Springdale, PA 15144 USA 
wolp@ppg.com 
 
William Olp 
Plant Manager  
Industrial Coatings – Springdale 
 

SUBMITTED VIA U.S. MAIL and E-MAIL 
 
December 22, 2022 
 
Ms. Bernadette Lipari  
Allegheny County Health Department, Air Quality Program 
301 39th Street 
Building #7 
Pittsburgh, PA 15201  
Bernadette.Lipari@AlleghenyCounty.US 
 
RE: PPG Industries, Inc., Springdale Plant – Springdale, PA 

RACT III Evaluation 
 
Dear Ms. Lipari, 
 

PPG Industries, Inc. (PPG) – Springdale Plant submits the enclosed Reasonably Available Control Technology III 
Proposal, prepared by RTP Environmental Associates, Inc. on PPG’s behalf, pursuant to the recently promulgated 
Pennsylvania RACT III rules at 25 Pa. Code §§ 129.111 and 129.115.  
 

If you have any questions or comments the enclosed RACT III evaluation, please feel free to contact me at 
WOlp@ppg.com or (724) 274-3455. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
PPG Industries, Inc. 
 
 
 
 
William Olp 
Plant Manager 

 
 
cc: AQPermits@alleghenycounty.us  
 
Enclosure – RACT III Evaluation Proposal 
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